
From: BoardSec
To: Shelly-Anne Connell
Cc: Jessy Serrao
Subject: FW: Letter of Comment RE: EB-2017-0261
Date: Thursday, February 8, 2018 4:05:25 PM

 
From: Joe Przybylo  
Sent: Thursday, February 8, 2018 3:33 PM
To: BoardSec <BoardSec@oeb.ca>
Subject: Letter of Comment RE: EB-2017-0261
 
I am excited to hear that natural gas is being proposed to serve the community of Scugog
Island. As a homeowner on Scugog Island, I have experienced the cost of oil going up for the
past several years and the dependency of waiting for truck delivery of fuel. 
 
As a previous user of natural gas service, I look forward to the benefits of natural gas service
delivery to my home on Scugog Island.  
 
Regards, 
Joe Przybylo 
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